

Sport & Recreation Committee

Meeting held on Monday 7th March 2022 At 8.10 pm at Heath Village Barn

1. Present: Cllrs Fitzpatrick, Boyden, Bevan, Piciorus and O'Brien.

2. Apologies: None

3. Declaration of Interests: None

 Review of Income and expenditure: Income £10,725 vs budget of £11,100, expenditure £15,717 vs budget of £14,800, expenditure includes £1800 for new tables. There is an outstanding electricity debt to be recouped.

5. Future projects:

CBC are seeking to improve playing field facilities. Clerk has passed on to Chairman of Woburn & Wavendon Football Club who use the fields and he is happy to complete forms and progress further.

6. Matters of interest: Cllr Bevan said that Thrift Road has been well used recently. Repairs to the trim trail outstanding.

Meeting closed at 8.20pm

For a copy of this document in large print, please visit our Website and click on the globally accepted icon at the bottom of every page. Alternatively, please contact the Parish Clerk on 07778 356 097 or by email - parish-clerk@heathandreach.org.uk